VILLAGE OF HIGHLAND HILLS, OHIO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
HIGHLAND HILLS BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS

A public hearing will be held by the Highland Hills Board of Zoning Appeals on Tuesday, January 23, 2024
at 6:00 p.m. in Room 14 of the Highland Hills Village Hall, 3700 Northfield Road, for the purpose of
hearing an appeal for variance from Section 1134.14(b) of the Zoning Regulations which limits ground
signs to one for each lot. A request has been made by Brilliant Electric Signs on behalf of Solar Flex Rack
for the placement of a second ground sign at 23000 Harvard Road. Those wishing to comment on the
request are urged to attend. Written statements may also be submitted to the Village Clerk at least
three days prior to the date of the hearing at: Clerk of Council, Village of Highland Hills, 3700 Northfield
Road, Highland Hills, Ohio 44122.
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